
Birthday’s: Jeannie Canter 09/07; Jason Lane 09/07; Irene Wilcox 09/07 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

As we come upon cold and flu season, as well as Covid-19 and the variants, 

we want to keep you all safe and healthy. For your health and the health of 

others, if you think you may have been exposed to Covid, either stay home 

or please wear a mask and keep a safe distance from others. If you’re not 

feeling well, we ask that you stay home and stream the service from our 

website or YouTube, or you can even watch it later after it’s posted to our 

website. Please pray that God will heal those that are feeling ill at this time. 

 

FBC, Newman has a more than a few ways for you to give; online through 

tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by droppi ng your envelope off at the 

church office, or at a Sunday morning service. We thank you for faithfully 

giving. Clearly mark your offering envelopes with your name, amount of 

your tithe or offering, your address, and any changes we need to make. 

FBC, Newman’s Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 

 
NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family? Contact Mike 

at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where you can serve. 

We are a small church right now and it’s going to take us all pitching in 

and helping where needed. 
 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel          (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer          (209) 324-4958 

Administrative Assistant Ruth Carey        (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Marsha Silva         (209) 585-5246 
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First Baptist 
Church of Newman 

910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 
  9:45am Sunday school for all ages  

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship – on YouTube 

  On website at: www.fbcnewman.org 

6:00pm Adult Powerhouse Only – “King Jesus Rules” 

  ‘When a Believer Sins’ Matthew 18:15 – 35 
   

Next week will be the kick-off for our Kid’s Powerhouse. 

We will all be enjoying Ice Cream Sundaes, so don’t forget 

to bring a topping to share with others. 
 

Children’s Church 

For children in TK through 3rd grades. After the Worship time the children 

will be prayed for and dismissed to attend Children’s Church. Please bring 

your children and have them invite their friends to come along. 
 

See You at the Pole 

This event will be in Pioneer Park in Newman, which is open to the 

public at 7am. See You at the Pole in Gustine will be at the High School 

and is only open to students or employees of the school at 7am. 

This week’s schedule: 
Mon 09/06 Labor Day 

Tues 09/07 Worship Practice – 6:30pm 

Wed 09/08 Women’s Bible Study here at 10:30am 

  Bible Study & Prayer here at 7pm 

Thur 09/09 Men’s Group here at 7pm 

 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 
Debbie Inselman, Chaplain 

Disaster Relief and Volunteer Fire Dept. 

704 Southwest 3rd St., Lucien, OK 73757 

dinselman@mac.com 

Pray for guidance when encountering people who are 

suffering from emotional and spiritual needs. Pray that 

God will give me a heart that cares, ears to really listen 

and a voice to share the hope they can find through Jesus Christ. 

Pray: 09/05/2021 – 09/11/2021 
 

MIDWEST 

Despite the region’s image of good, hard-working, church-going residents, 

the vast majority do not have a relationship with Jesus. Many have never 

set foot in a church. Pray for church planting and kingdom impact in the 

underserved communities in the Midwest that are challenged by violence, 

poverty, drugs, family dysfunction and other such social ills. Pray for the 

pastors and churches that are functioning effectively in these communities 

and that God will send more workers into these places desperately in need 

of the hope of The Gospel. 

 

October is the month for our CSBC and CVBA Annual 

meetings; please be thinking about whether you would like 

to be a messenger at one or both of these meetings. We will 

have a Special Called meeting on September 12th after our 

AM Worship to elect these messengers. 

 

The month of September is when we 

recognize and give to California Mission 

Offering. Consider what you will give – 

over and above your regular tithe. 

Today’s Message in the series: 

“Confident Living” 
We will Observe The Lord’s Supper 

 

 

 

‘Reasons for Writing’ 

1John 2:12 – 14 

Pastor Tim Rempel 
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